COMMUNICATION - C74
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

-----Original Message-----

From: Annette Fatael

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 9:51 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: maurizio.bevilacqua@vaughan.ca.; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] New high rise construction in Thornhill

Dear Mr. Coles,

I’'m writing to you to request you register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge & Steeles
neighbourhood because the proposed density is between double and triple that allowed in the Secondary Plan and
the existing facilities/infrastructure cannot support this large increase in population.

Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals.
Annette Fatael

IAthabasca Dr.
Vaughan




